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On July 26, the titled seminar for the presentation 
of 73 domestic grant-supported research projects 

(all fields) was held at Hotel Grand Hill Ichigaya, 
near Ichigaya Station. In addition to the presenters, 
other researchers who currently hold grants, Selection 
Committee members, guests, and numerous other relevant 
people attended the seminar, which ran from early in the 
morning until late in the evening.

The seminar opened with a speech by Chairman Tetsuji 
Tanaka, and then Prof. Kenjiro Omura (University 

of Tsukuba), the chairman of the Selection Committee, 
described the aim of the seminar. This was followed 
by three-minute speech from each presenter on their 
respective fields, accompanied by poster presentations.

Although the seminar on grant-supported research 
f i n d i n g s  i n 

Japan was originally 

structured to have presentations on projects completed, 
ten interim report presentations on projects with large 
grant amounts and longer research periods were also 
included this year.

Researchers from various fields gathered in front 
of the posters and exchanged opinions. It was a 

very valuable occasion, as researchers discussed their 
accomplishments to date, as well as other matters such as 
in what direction they should develop their studies in the 
future.

After the presentations, all attendees attended the 
social function.

Please allow us to take this opportunity to express our 
gratitude to all the attendees and everyone who helped 

to organize the seminar.

Pro f . Ken j i r o Omura , 
chairman of the Selection 
Committee
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